
AAAC Technology Subcommittee 
Thursday, November 18, 2010 Minutes 

 
 

 
Members Present: Darryl Craig, Deanna Deatrick, Jody DeCremer, Ryan Gray, Nancy 
Jakubczyk, Mindy Kinney, Jess Ray, Diane Skidmore,  
 
 
 

• Jody welcomed Mindy Kinney as a new member of the committee. 
 

• Minutes for the 9/30/10 meeting were approved. 
 

• Advisor “forms” project was discussed. The WIKI was suggested as a 
repository of examples of advisor “best practices” forms/handouts. 
 

• Ryan discussed the English major advisor’s waitlist. The pilot of an online 
course request form during registration for spring 2011 worked better than 
they had expected and had reduced office traffic. 
 

• ERP’s (enterprise resource programs) were discussed. The university will 
possibly need to look at a replacement system for the mainframe within the 
next 5 years. The committee decided to proactively look at 3 company’s 
products (Datatel, PeopleSoft and Banner) for advisement functionality. 
Committee members will look at each product and report to the committee in 
December. Diane – Peoplesoft, Ryan – Banner, and Jody- Datatel. 

 
 
The next meeting will be scheduled for December 16, 2010. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:00 am 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted by Diane Skidmore 
 
 
 


